
Change in Crossover Rule (January 9, 2025) 
 
 
In an effort to provide for greater opportunity for teams to expand their rosters and provide 
additional competitive opportunities the following changes in the crossover rule are as 
follows: 
 

1.) Up to 4 skaters can cross over to an additional team. 
2.) The skaters crossing over must meet the age and test requirements of the level they 

are crossing over to; 
3.) The skaters crossing over can be skaters who fir the age criteria for “Skaters outside 

the Age Range” 
4.) Skaters are allowed to cross over to one other level. They cannot skate on more than 2 

teams in 2 different levels. 
 
The change in the cross over rule is effective this year (2024-2025) and next year (2025-2026). 
After such time the cross over rule will be reviewed to determine if this is a more permanent 
change we will consider. 


